
Decatur Christian School 

End of School pick-up procedure 

Preschool: 

Drivers will park in designated spots in front of the preschool doors. You may enter the spots from Moon 

Street or from the south-bound lane of Grant Street coming from Shaffer Street. Do not enter from 

Ruehl Street, as elementary will already be lined up. Please enter the preschool doors to pick up your 

child. After pickup please exit the designated spots by using the north-bound lane of Grant Street to 

Shaffer Street. 

Parents of Kindergarten through 5th graders: 

Drivers will enter the pick-up line from Ruehl Street. Proceed north-bound in the regular right lane until 

you reach Moon Street.  At Moon Street you will then be directed to cross lanes moving toward the 

school sidewalk which will be on your left (west).  Please leave access at Moon Street so traffic coming 

west on Moon Street can get to the preschool parking area.  The first cars lining up will be directed to go 

as far to the north as possible to the end of the sidewalk.  Please be sure to place your car tag (provided 

for you by the school) on your dash so that the administrator coordinating dismissal can clearly read it.  

The administrator will call your student’s name on the walkie-talkie and your student will then be 

dismissed from class.  Please stay in your vehicle, your child will come out to you.  The administrator in 

charge of dismissal will ensure that your child gets to your vehicle. 

Parents of 6th through 12th graders: 

Drivers will enter the pick-up line from Ruehl Street. Proceed north-bound in the regular right lane.  

Please leave access at Moon Street so traffic coming west on Moon Street can get to the preschool 

parking area. Inform your child to look for you across the street.  Students will be assisted across the 

street at the crosswalk periodically. 

High School Student Drivers: 

Students who drive themselves should park in the north lot and will exit the parking lot directly onto 

Shaffer Street. 

*Barricades will be set up (during pick-up only) at the north end of Grant Street.  This is to eliminate 

south-bound traffic flow during pick-up time.  All Kindergarten through 12th grade traffic must enter 

Grant Street from the south end (Ruehl Street) and move toward the school going north (toward Shaffer 

Street). 

Please help us to be good neighbors by keeping all driveways clear and 

above all be kind to others! 


